

## St. Stanislaus Kostka School

"Do not walk through time without leaving worthy evidence of your passage." Saint John XXIII

Mrs. Lori Hodder Principal

www.sskschool.org 732-254-5819

"We can do hard things."

February 3, 2022

Dear St. Stanislaus Kostka Families.

Today was a bit warmer than it has been. Hopefully the brutally cold temperatures stay away for a while. Next week we will begin our MAP testing. Please be sure that your child arrives at school on time, and has a good breakfast.

Other important dates include.

- ✓ Feb. 4 9:00 Mass/students only
- ✓ Feb. 7 18 MAP Testing
- ✓ Feb. 14 Valentine's Themed dress down day/\$3
- ✓ Feb. 18 21 NO SCHOOL/President's Day
- ✓ Feb. 24 Dress Down Day/\$5/Proceeds going to Sayreville TNR for Animals
- ✓ March 7 11:50 AM Dismissal

Re-registration information went home in last week's white envelope. The re-registration paperwork is due in to the office by **February 28**, and fees will come out that day via FACTS. If you are not returning for the 2022-2023 school year, the office must be notified by **February 16** and an exit interview needs to be scheduled.

I would like to remind everyone about the cell phone policy here at St. Stan's School. All students who bring cell phones to school MUST turn them off and give them to their homeroom teacher where they will be kept in a cell phone holder until the end of the day. If your child goes to aftercare, they must be handed in to the aftercare personnel until he/she is picked up. Cell phones should not be used by students at any time in school. Should you have any questions or concerns regarding this policy please contact me.

Please be on the lookout for information on our Polar Plunge, and other upcoming events and fundraisers!

Stay safe everyone, and as always you are in my prayers.

Warmest regards.

Lori Hodder Principal